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SYNOPSIS —  
  
A new 28E agreement has been created by the City of Des Moines 
to continue the School Resource Officer Program with the Des 
Moines Independent School District.  If approved by the City 
Council, the agreement will be forwarded to the School District for 
approval. 
  
  
FISCAL IMPACT —  
  
$558,615 
  
The City and School District will share costs at a rate of 50 percent 
each for Fiscal Year (FY) 2004 and FY2005.  For FY2006, FY2007, 
FY2008, and FY2009, the City’s share will be 40 percent and the 
School District share will be 60 percent.  The City and the School 
District will share equally in any grant revenue. 
  
To offset the cost of this program, the City of Des Moines applied 
for a COPS in Schools grant and has been informed that the 
application was approved. 
  
  
RECOMMENDATION — 
  
Approval of the 28E Agreement to continue the School 
Resource Officer Program. 
  
  
BACKGROUND — 
  
On January 4, 1999, by Roll Call No. 99-098, the Council adopted 
the implementation of a School Resource Officer Program. 
  
On June 9, 2003, by Roll Call No. 03-85, the Council approved the 
grant application for COPS in Schools grant. 
  
On June 9, 2003, by Roll Call No. 03-85A, the Council terminated 
the agreement with the School District to end the School Resource 
Officer Program. 
  
  
  



  
  
  

  


